
 

 

 

STAFF CASE STUDY 

JOB CHANGE OPENS UP OPPORTUNITY FOR A BRIGHTER FUTURE  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Caption: (far left) Thierry Moke, Area Supervisor with Tarem staff members 
 

Thierry Moke, 46 from Barnet resigned from his previous job as the pressure and 

demands were stressful, and he felt there was no career advancement. He desperately 

wanted a change in his job but felt despondent about finding work that was the right 

fit for him.  

 

Having struggled for a few months to secure the right employment, his self-confidence 

was low, and he lost the motivation to apply for jobs. He then came across an Area 

Supervisor role by chance that was advertised by Tarem Services, which was of 

interest.   

 

A few days later, Thierry decided to apply for the job and took advantage of the 

opportunity when it came knocking.  Following his application in January 2019?, 

Thierry was invited for a competency-based interview, where he was successfully 



 

 

 

presented with a job offer from Tarem Services. He has since found his confidence has 

increased enormously and hopes to continue to progress throughout the company in the 

future. Thierry’s responsibilities as an Area Supervisor, include training staff onsite, 

supervising daily operations, carrying out frequent site visits to ensure service delivery 

is met and other operational duties.  

 

Thierry said, “As a Social Enterprise, Tarem is a very good company that cares for 

their staff and clients. It’s a great opportunity to work for this company and I get a lot 

of support that enables me to develop on the job. I have learnt so much and I’m still 

learning.  

 

There’s a great relationship within the company as well, where that alone makes it a 

fantastic company to work for. And being a shareholder brings financial rewards and 

provides confidence for a bright future within the company.” 

 

Thierry relishes his job and finds it rewarding going to work every day.    
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